Update On “The View”

Looks like our New York Times op-ed page ad of June 12 worked.
That was the ad which questioned, “What’s Happened to Barbara
Walters?” The ad was written to pressure Walters, co-owner of
“The View,” to get her panelists in line: we recounted 15
occasions where anti-Catholic remarks were voiced on the
program over the previous nine months.

Ever since our ad appeared, the gals have been good. We expect
them to keep it that way.


https://www.catholicleague.org/update-on-the-view/

